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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Is it still the case that no Alcohol Management Plans have been approved by the Minister? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

No Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Alcohol Management Plans (AMPs) have been 

submitted to the Minister for Indigenous Affairs for approval.   

 

The Australian and Northern Territory governments continue to work with certain 

communities to develop AMPs that meet minimum standards. 

 

 

 

 

 


